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Everyone that works with children should do the best for them 
Friday 4th September 2020 

Dear parent /carer, 
 

We have had such a super time at school over the past three days, it has been a delight to welcome our children back 
and such a pleasure to see such happy faces both entering and leaving school.  I must say a huge thank you to you as 
our families for helping the children’s return to school run smoothly and for communicating with school if there have been 
any issues.  A huge Thank You also to our fabulous staff for their positivity in preparing for our safe return to school! 
 
I want to write this letter just to give you a reminder of the plans for next week, as I believe there may have been some 
confusion.  Some of the start and end times have changed, to begin to bring them as near to our normal school day as 
possible.  We will continue to use different gates for different year groups to support social distancing of families outside 
of the school.  Children in Year 1 to Year 6 will continue to have Packed Lunch next week either to bring their own 
or purchase grab and go bag from school.  More information will be sent to Reception parents. 
 

As of Monday 7th September 2020: 
 

Nursery – Will attend every day - Monday to Friday from 9.00 a.m. until 11.30 a.m. 
Reception – Will attend every day - Monday to Friday from 9.00 a.m. until 2.40 a.m. 
Year 1 – Will attend every day - Monday to Friday from 8.40 a.m. to 2.50 p.m. GATE 4 
Year 6 – Will attend every day - Monday to Friday from 8.50 a.m to 3.10 p.m. GATE 2 CHANGE IN TIME 
 
Year 2 - Group 1 will attend Monday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.40 to 2.50 GATE 4 
  Group 2 will attend Tuesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.40 to 2.50 GATE 4 
  Group 3 will attend Wednesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.40 to 2.50 GATE 4 
 
Year 3 - Group 1 will attend Monday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 2 will attend Tuesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 3 will attend Wednesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
 
Year 4 - Group 1 will attend Monday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 2 will attend Tuesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 3 will attend Wednesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 3 CHANGE IN TIME 
 
Year 5 – Group 1 will attend Monday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 2 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 2 will attend Tuesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 2 CHANGE IN TIME 
  Group 3 will attend Wednesday and then Thursday and Friday from 8.50 to 3.10 GATE 2 CHANGE IN TIME 

The youngest sibling will dictate the time of arrival for the whole family i.e. if you have children in Year 1, Year 3 and Year 

6 – all children will arrive at 8.40 a.m.  Again, if you have a children in Morfa Glas and New Street, the children in New 

Street will need to arrive first.  

Please may I ask that if you have any queries, you leave a message on our telephone, or email school on 
cwmnedd@npt.school  and we will get back to you as soon as possible.   
 
Best wishes to you  
Miss S A Harwood 
Headteacher 
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